OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
UDHAMPUR FOREST DIVISION

UDHAMPUR
T 01992-270989 BeS dfo.udh@gmail.com

The Conservator of Forests,
East Circle,
Jammu.

No: 2 ‘-/7&1—75ﬁ:DU Dated: /Y -0 g0 >/

Sub:  Proposal for diversion of forest land for construction of road from Narore to Kainthgali
under NABARD in Udhampur Forest Division (Proposal No.FP/JK/Road/45328/2020).

Ref:  Add. PCCF, Nodal Officer (FCA) letter no.PCCF/ FCA/3122/1825-26 dated 07-08-2021.

Sir,

As desired it is submitted that after examining the comments furnished by the User Agency
vide his letter No.8158-60 dated 24.07.2021 and No. 10383-87 dated 10.08.2021 and per report
submitted by the Range Officer, Udhampur vide his letter No.288/UFR dated 14-08-2021, it has
been found that:

1. Both the Villages i.e. Narore and Kainthgali have road connectivity from Udhampur (as
Udhampur to Narore Road & Supply Morh to Kainthgali Road). But at present there is no
direct road from Narore to Kainthgali.

2. As reported by Range Officer, Udhampur, Panchari being the Headquarter, this road will
provide benefit to the people of Narore to reach Kainthgali and further to Panchari, in
less time as currently they have to travel via Udhampur through Supply Morh - Kainthgali
Road.

Hence, submitted for favour of information and necessary action.
Yours faithfully,

Divi rest Officer
Udhampur Forest Division
Udhampur

Copy submitted to:
1. Addl. Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer (FCA), Jammu for information and
necessary action.
2. The Chief Conservator of Forests, Jammu for information and necessary action.
3. Range Officer, Udhampur for information. This is in reference to his office letter No. 288/UFR

dated 14-08-2021.
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Udhampur Forest Division
Udhampur



